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As the ALRC are seeking a broad cross section of the community to participate in their focus
groups, we encourage all interested Sex Party members and supporters who are interested to
apply.

  

The ALRC is conducting a review of the classification system in Australia. As part of this review,
the ALRC will hold community focus groups to test the kind of content that may be permissible
in higher level classification categories (MA15+ and above, including the Refused Classification
category). This is a pilot project that will test a methodology for possible further assessment
panels that might be held to determine community standards with regards to classification
categories in the future.

  

The ALRC will convene two volunteer focus groups in Sydney at which participants will be
asked to view and discuss films, computer games, publications and online content.

  

NOTE: Participants will be asked to view material which they may find offensive,
confronting and disturbing.

  

The Pilot will consist of two focus groups of 15 adults who represent a broad cross section of
the Australian community. The ALRC seeks applications from members of the community to
participate in this process.

  

Volunteers must be over 18 years of age.

  

Each focus group will be held on one day only for half a day. All groups will be held in Sydney
on either Saturday 22 October, Monday 31 October, or Wednesday 2 November. You must be
available to attend on one of these days.

  

Please complete the application form , and include a description comprising no more than 300
words outlining why you are interested in taking part in the focus groups. The ALRC wants to
ensure that we include people from diverse communities and backgrounds and from all parts of
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Australia.  You must also describe in your application how you believe you will deal personally
with viewing and discussing the offensive and confronting material.

  

A limited number of volunteers will be selected to take part and will be notified by the ALRC no
later than 14 October 2011. If you do not hear from the ALRC, you can presume that you have
not been selected to participate at this time.

  

Participation in these focus groups is completely voluntary and no fee will be provided.
However, the ALRC will cover reasonable costs that participants incur  in order to attend the
viewings and discussions, including  economy airfares, one night’s accommodation if necessary
due to travel requirements,  and taxi fares to and from the airport. Lunch on the day of the focus
group will also be provided.

  

Please submit your application to the ALRC by 19 September 2011. Online applications are
preferred however you can also download the application form and provide this application form
to the ALRC via post, fax or email if you prefer.

  

To download the form go here .

  

Source: ALRC seeks volunteers for focus groups
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